
In It for the Long Haul: How COVID-19 Patient 
Experiences Inform Infectious Disease (ID) Research

Join us for a FREE half-day 
conference on Wednesday, 
June 23, 2021! 

ID@Home

Join us next week for this FREE half-day conference that will talk 
about how the planning, doing, and sharing of patient-centered 
outcomes research (PCOR) on COVID-19 and other infectious 
diseases (ID) will be critical to address the current crisis and 
prepare for future pandemics.  There will be two panels that address 
important topics, specifically around “long haul COVID-19”, and they 
include “Challenges and opportunities around virtual engagement 
during COVID-19” and “How to address health systems issues 
related to COVID-19”.   

There will a special speaker, Senator Christopher J. Van Hollen Jr. 
(MD-D) who will share some remarks and answer some questions.  

More information about the conference and how to register can be 
found here: https://idathome.org/. We hope you will join us.
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